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TERM  4   WEEK   8 Wednesday 26th November 2014 

 
PBL Focus: What to do if someone gets 
hurt in a game 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Last week we had the pleasure of listening to the 
speeches of the prospective leaders for 2015. All 
speeches were of a very high standard, delivered 
clearly and with confidence. Congratulations to all 
students who made a speech, you can be very 
proud of yourselves. 

The Muswellbrook South Public Sports 
Presentation will be held on Friday 5th December 
commencing at 10.00am and finishing at 11.25am 
approximately. All major sporting awards will be 
presented. Also at this assembly Early Stage 1 
students will receive a certificate celebrating a 
learning achievement and 6 students from each 
Stage 1 class will receive a certificate based on a 
Key Learning Area. Premiers reading awards will 
also be given out. We look forward to seeing you 
there. 

All parents are invited to a meeting in the library 
this Thursday 27th November at 6.00pm to discuss 
planning for next year and the years to come. This 
is a chance for you to have a say in the future 
direction of the school, programmes that could be 
put in place and the skills you would like to see 
developed amongst the students at Muswellbrook 
South. Refreshments will be served. 

Our school concert is being held in week 10, with 
the matinee performance on Tuesday 9th 
December at 1.30pm  and the night performance 
on Wednesday 10th December at 6.30 pm. More 
information is in this newsletter. 

Yours in Education  
Karen Rayner  
(Relieving Principal) 
 

 

Assembly 
Next Monday 1st December is a whole school 
assembly. All parents, family members and friends 
are warmly invited to attend. The assembly will 
commence at 2.30pm in the school hall. The 
assembly item will be by 1B. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
There will be no receipting of money 
after Wednesday 26th November until 
and including Tuesday 2nd December 
due to the school’s financial year 
rollover. 
 
THE SCHOOL WOULD APPRECIATE YOUR 
KIND DONATION OF SCHOOL CLOTHES 
If your child has out grown their school clothes and 
they are still in good condition please consider 
donating them to our school office.  
As the weather continues to warm up, summer polo 
shirts and dresses are often needed as spares. 
 
IF YOU KNOW OF A STUDENT NOT 
RETURNING TO MSPS IN 2015 COULD 
YOU PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL 
OFFICE ASAP ON 02 65 431 896. 

Christmas Pencils  
For sale each day during 1st and 
2nd breaks from the school canteen. 
 
Canteen News 
The canteen is open Monday, Thursday & Friday’s 
9am - 2pm. Please Note: Tuesday & 
Wednesday’s only 11.25am - 2pm.  
MINI MELTS available $4 while stocks last 
Spaghetti Bolognaise is currently Out Of Stock 
Fruit Stick Ice blocks are discontinued 
Christmas Lollie Guessing Competition  
20c a guess, drawn 12/12/14 
This week’s meal deal winner is Jonah A KW 
Thank you to our wonderful volunteers this week – 
Jane, Catherine & Colleen.  
Volunteers needed for Friday mornings, please 
see Megan in the canteen. 
Last day of canteen 2014 is Monday 15th 
December. Canteen will reopen on Monday 2nd 
February 2015. 

Quote of the Week - Dreams don’t 
work unless you do. 
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BOOK  SALE  $1 each 
Monday 1st December until Friday 5th December 
 

Dear Parents,  

The library has had a big cull of Non Fiction books. Many of these books are old and the information is out 
dated .Students will be able to purchase these books for $1.00 and hopefully enjoy reading these books at 
home. The books will be for sale on Monday 1st December until Friday 5th December. They will be available 
for sale in the Library during 1st and 2nd break. 

         Thanking You 

        Anne Solman (Teacher Librarian) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL PERFORMANCE 
 
Looking Forward, Looking Back 
 
Over the past 100 years Australia has grown into 
the lucky country we know today. Or were we 
always the lucky country? Looking Forward, 
Looking Back is the name of Muswellbrook South 
Primary's variety night performance that will explore 
the changes that Australia has been through over 
the past century or so. The children of 
Muswellbrook South have woven together a 
tapestry of nostalgic performances that will stir 
memories and feelings of bye-gone eras. They will 
paint a picture of where we've come from and map 
a course for where we're headed, and all to a jaunty 
soundtrack and some killer dance moves. Don't 
miss out on your opportunity to watch the children 
of Muswellbrook South Primary perform for you 
Looking Forward, Looking Back.  
 
Performance Times: 
Tues 9/12 1:30pm 
Wed 10/12 6:30pm 
 
Tickets will be on sale at the office from next 
Wednesday 3rd December. 
Adults $5 each  
Children $2 each 
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EXCITING NEWS – Muswellbrook South Public School are participating in a free trial (until the end 

of 2014) of the Skoolbag App for mobile phones. Users will receive up-to-date information regarding events 
and information regarding the school and students. The App will be updated with school newsletters, 

calendar events and also include convenient features for parents to submit absentee eforms and change of 
details. 

THIS APP IS FREE AND ALL PUSH NOTIFICATIONS YOU RECEIVE AND SEND ARE FREE!!! 

Apologies but during the free trial it will only be available to Apple users. If the school receives positive 
feedback it may be available next year for both Apple and Android users. 

Please consider installing by following the below instructions then advise the school office once installed.   

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please return this slip to the school office / classroom teacher once you have installed the Skoolbag App on your 
phone. This will help the school identify who will be receiving important information. 

 

Student/s name __________________________________________________  Class _________________ 

Parent name ____________________________  Parent signature ________________________ Date _____________ 
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DATES FOR THE DIARY – 2014 
Every Wednesday Playgroup every Wednesday, 0-4 years in our School Hall from 

10.00am until 12.00pm. All are welcome and there is no cost! 
24 to 28 Nov 

1 to 4 Dec Year 2 & 3 Intensive swimming program 

5 December Sports Presentation Day 10am 
9 December Whole school concert Matinee performance 1.30pm School Hall 

10 December Whole school concert Evening performance 6.30pm School Hall 
11 December Parent Helper Morning Tea 
12 December Presentation Day 10am 
15 December Warrae Wanni Graduation Day 10am 
15 December Year 6 Farewell 6pm to 9pm Muswellbrook RSL Club 
17 December Last Day of School for Students 

 

 

 

 


